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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
. . . . . Engineering Division — Traffic Section
. meeting community needs . . . enhancing quality of life.” 2625 F. Glendale Avenue
Appleton, WI 54911
TEL (920) 832-5580
FAX (920) 832-5570

To: Municipal Services Committee

From: Eric Lom, City Traffic Engineer
Date: April 2, 2018

Re: Amendment to the scope of services & contract amount for the Railroad Quiet Zone Feasibility &
Implementation Plan consulting services contract

The Department of Public Works is proposing to amend the scope of services & contract amount for the Railroad Quiet
Zone Feasibility & Implementation Plan consulting services contract with SRF Consulting Group, Inc.

The scope additions would include the following:

e  Analyze the removal of supplemental safety measures (SSMs) at the Drew Streef crossing and its effect on the
City’s Quiet Zone Application.

e Prepare and submit an amendment to the City’s Quiet Zone Application. Work with FRA representatives as
necessary.

This amendment will allow the consultant to work with City staff to address potential SSM changes that may be
necessary based on new information that has been identified during the SSM design process.

In February of 2016, a contract with SRF Consulting Group, Inc., was approved in the amount not to exceed $27,356
(which was subsequently amended to $31,856). In order to allow for completion of the additional services outlined
above, we request that the contract be amended to an amount not to exceed $32,856 (an addition of $1000).
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